
ST. JOSEPH’S PARISH  SCOTIA, NEW YORK 
  MUSIC SELECTIONS: 

ENTRANCE HYMN 

PREPARATION HYMN 

COMMUNION HYMN 

RECESSIONAL HYMN 
 

July 29, 2018 

 530 

 525 

 751S 

 665 

 
*It is the tradition of the church not to exit before the final hymn has been sung.  

9:00 AM – Children’s Sending:  May your holy word take root in them (us).  May your holy word bear fruit in them (us).  Plant your 

word within them (us), so that they (we) may grow. 
 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK OF 

           JULY 28TH, 2018 THROUGH AUGUST 5TH, 2018 

If you are having a Mass offered, please contact an usher before Mass 

and let them know you would like to bring up the gifts. 

 7-28 4:00 PM   Lorie Malloy – Gedia DeMaria 

Michael D’Andrea – The Perrone 

Sisters 

   7-29 9:00 AM John Barberis – The Family 

Maria Fiorillo – The Zuppa Family 

7-30 9:00AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

7-31 9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

8-01 7:30 AM Lorie Malloy - Reggie 

8:02 7:30 AM Mass 

8:03 7:30 AM Mass 

8-04 4:00 PM Gary Smith – Bill & Cathy Kukan 

Mary Lou Carney – Dan Connelly 

Susan Watson – The Family 

8-05 9:00 AM Viola DeMarco (27th Anniversary) – 

The Family 

Elma C. Mele – The Family 

Lorie Malloy – Nancy Lomini 
 

 

 

          Scripture Readings for the Week 

Mon. 7/30 Jer 13:1-11                                    Mt 13:31-35 

Tues. 7/31 Jer 14:17-22                                  Mt 13:36-43 

Wed. 8/01 Jer 15:10, 16-21                           Mt 13:44-46 

Thur. 8/02 Jer 18:1-6                                       Mt 13:47-53 

Fri.  8/03 Jer 26:1-9                                       Mt 13:54-58 

Sat.  8/04 Jer 26:11-16, 24                            Mt 14:1-12 

Sun. 8/05 Ex 16:2-4, 12-15  Eph 4:17, 20-24 

                                                        Jn 6:24-35 
 

 

 

 

Sponsor of the Week 
 

 
 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS – AUGUST 4TH  AND 5TH,  2018 

         4:00 PM           9:00 AM 

LECTOR D. Lippiello E. Yager 

CUP 1 L. Neals P. Johnson 

CUP 2 D. Kruk A. Seaver 

BREAD 1 Celebrant Celebrant 

BREAD 2 K. Brooks T. Walsh 

BREAD 3 Deacon Deacon 

BREAD 4 D. Mayer M. Brazell 

CUP 3 R. Kruk D. Stec 

CUP 4 T. Neals K. Sroczynski 

SERVER R. Jackson J. Rudolph 

SERVER  N. Smith 

GREETER M. Cybulski L. & C. Hall 
 

 

FINANCIAL STATISTICS 7/16-7/22/18 
OFFERTORY  $3,372.00 ENVELOPE USERS 138 

ASSUMPTION          2.00 ATTENDANCE 271 

UTILITIES      118.00   

DEBT REDUCTION        17.00   

FF/YM FEES        60.00   

MEMORIALS      270.00   

STOLE FEES      400.00   

DONATIONS       101.52   

TOTAL INCOME $4,340.52 TOTAL EXPENSES $4,046.82 

Next weekend’s second collection will be our 

monthly Debt Reduction collection.  Your 

generosity is greatly appreciate. 
 

 

Remember in your prayers those 

members of our parish who are sick 

or suffering in any way, as well as 

those in hospitals and nursing 

homes and all of our shut-ins.  We 

also pray for family, friends and 

those who have died recently.  We 

also pray for men and women in our 

armed forces who are serving our 

country.    

 

 

 



SEVENTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME                                                                                         JULY 29, 2018 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                 

  
 

Attention St. Joseph’s School Alumni 

The Class of 1968 will be holding its 50th class 

reunion on Saturday, October 20, 2018, at the 

school.  More details to follow.  Other former 

students are invited to attend as well. 

 

For more information and/or to get on the mailing 

list, please contact any of the following: 

 

Bob McCarthy – RMcCarthy@buffnews.com 

Jerry Nadeau – ghnadeau17@gmail.com 

Cindy Steadwell – cstead@nycap.rr.com 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Cursillo – A Short Course in Christianity 

 

Cursillo is a three day weekend experience 

designed to take everyday people and teach 

them how to help strengthen their faith, to move 

closer to Jesus, and to help bring Jesus to those 

around them.  Any person who seeks spiritual 

growth, and who is emotionally and spiritually 

healthy, will be deeply impressed and pleased 

with the Cursillo experience.  The next Women’s 

Weekend will be held at the Dominican Retreat 

Center, Niskayuna, NY, Thursday evening, August 

23rd through Sunday evening, August 26th, 2018.  

The Men’s Weekend will be at the same location 

from October 11th through October 14th, 2018.  

For information about the Cursillo Movement, 

check out the website at 

https://albanycursillo.wordpress.com/.  If you 

have any questions, please call, text or email 

Shannon Kelly at 518-377-0591, 

kellykares4you@gmail.com.  

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Thanks to everyone who attended 

last week’s ValleyCats game.  It was 

a beautiful night, great game which 

ended with fantastic fireworks!  

Thanks again & we hope to do it again next year. 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Worldwide Marriage Encounter - Have faith that 

God can increase the blessings in your marriage 

by attending a WME weekend, The next weekend 

is Nov, 3-4 in Albany, NY.  Call Ed & Rhonda 

Staats at 518-279-3243 for more information. 

 

As of July 25th, we had 237 

Pledges/Gifts totaling $61,874 

against our $66,787 assessment 

goal leaving us with a gap of 

$4,913.  Please remember pledges, gifts or 

payments can be made online at 

www.TheBishopsAppeal.org.    

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

  Volunteer Opportunity 

 

Can you be part of the team of 

10 volunteers needed to serve the community 

evening meal at City Mission on Thursday, August 

9th?  The location is the City Mission Dining 

Center, 524 Smith St., Schenectady.  The start 

time is 5 PM and you will be on your way home by 

7 PM.  This is a great opportunity to meet some 

wonderful folks that come to share their meal 

with friends and family.  If you'd like to help, 

please register using this link to City Mission's 

volunteer portal:  

https://stjoes.citymissionofschenectady.voluntee

rhub.com.   Please be sure to wear sneakers and 

bring a hat.  Questions?  Contact Kathy Brooks on 

518-280-1478 or email brookska@nycap.rr.com. 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Our order for the 2019 Offertory 

Envelopes will be submitted by the 

end of the month.  If you currently do 

not use our envelope system but 

would like to do so, please sign up in 

Holy Family Hall at the table under the 

“Welcome” bulletin board (adults and/or 

children).  The use of offertory envelopes greatly 

assists our weekly offertory counters in the 

processing of the offertory as well as provides you 

with a contribution statement at the end of the 

year which may be used for income tax purposes.  

If you have a questions regarding the envelopes, 

please contact Debbie Griffith at the office (518-

346-2316). 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Our next order for Hannaford Gift 

Cards & Reloads is scheduled for 

Tuesday, July 31st.  All orders must be 

at the Parish Office by Monday, July 30th at 10 

am.  Order forms may be found on the bulletin 

boards in Holy Family Hall and the back entrance. 
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